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AFIA's FDA Inspection Webinar Available for Purchase 

  
The American Feed Industry Association's "Preparing for FDA: Before, During 
and After an Inspection," webinar held Tuesday, April 14, is now available for 
purchase. Speakers Richard Sellers, AFIA senior vice president of legislative 
and regulatory affairs, and John Dillard, an attorney for AFIA's outside legal 
counsel, explain in detail what facility managers need to know about 
inspections and a firms obligations, as well as how to respond to the U.S. 
Food and Drug Administration's various inspection requests for information. 
Sellers and Dillard also addressed what documents firms should or should not 
supply to FDA during an inspection. 
  
The webinar comes complete with a full question and answer session as 
recorded from the live webinar.  
  
Click here to purchase the webinar today for $379. The webinar is only 
available via USB flash drive. 
  
If you have any additional questions on preparing for an FDA inspection, 
please contact Sellers at (703) 558-3569.  
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